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I live a couple of blocks from Hall Boulevard. The state of this road is dismal. Driving, 

walking, biking on it are all terrible experiences. I would love to ride my bike down 

Hall and go to downtown Tigard to the farmer's market, but the state of Hall 

Boulevard often gets in the way. This is a connection point for residents of Tigard to 

be able to operate in their community. Yet, the state has left the road falling apart. 

Transferring the jurisdiction of Hall Boulevard would allow the city of Tigard to take 

ownership and help it's own residents. The city of Tigard has shown me over the past 

6 years of living here that they care about the every day lives and experiences of 

their residents. Allowing the city to take ownership will allow residents to have a voice 

in accessibility and transportation in their own community. Please vote yes on HB 

2756. 


